
Happy Scrappers
July 2017

This months meeting will be held at the Groves Library 11-3. Hosted by
Lydia, Cathy Lempa and Ruby.  Please bring a dish to share with everyone.

1. If you took a border for the hexagon flower quilt and have 
finished it, please bring it.  Also bring the block you took to use as
an example. Thank you to Winnie, Ann Bean, Laura and Sue for 
taking those task on for us.  Helen, hopefully everything is done at
this time.  The border you were doing as well as the blocks for the
center.

Short and sweet. Surely I have forgotten something. 
Scrappily Yours
PJ Broussard

September- Ann, Sue & Laura 
October- Linda T, Jane & Winnie 
November- Helen & Barbara L
 December-  Ann Bean, Pat and Carolyn S.


